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ITEM 5. OTHER EVENTS
- --------------------

     Network-1 Security Solutions, Inc. (the "Registrant") is evaluating
strategic alternatives with respect to its CyberwallPLUS distributed firewall
product line and associated technology including the potential sale of the
technology. In addition, the Registrant is actively engaged in seeking merger
candidates. At this time, the Registrant will continue to offer its
CyberwallPLUS product suite for sale. Management, however, does not anticipate
material revenues from the Registrant's product offerings.

     In August 2002, the Registrant announced that it had instituted certain
measures to preserve cash including substantial reductions in employees and the
closing of its China development office and Taiwan sales office. Since July
2002, the Registrant in a series of layoffs has reduced its employees from 39 to
its current level of 8 employees. These staff reductions have materially reduced
the Registrant's sales and product development efforts. The Registrant will
continue to evaluate further cost-saving measures.

     The Registrant currently has cash of approximately $2.4 million. Management
believes that, based upon currently proposed plans and assumptions, such cash
will be sufficient to fund its operations for the next five to seven months
(exclusive of any cash from the potential sale of the technology), although
there can be no certainty that such funds will not be expended prior thereto. In



connection with a merger transaction, the Registrant may seek financing from
third parties and/or existing stockholders.

     Although the Registrant is actively seeking a merger transaction, the
inability of the Registrant to timely consummate such a transaction may require
the Registrant to further curtail or cease operations.
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